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Mike,
I have been in and out of the office for a while but need to get this spill closed out. We went and did a sample hole at the 
spill site to find the depth to groundwater. The rig went to a depth of 160 feet and we let it sit over night and checked it the 
next day. No sign of groundwater. There is still one boring that we have not delineated all the way due to previous 
concerns on the depth to ground water. SB-3 was delineated to a depth of 62 feet but chlorides are still at 7120. My 
question is, how would you like us to address this spill. At what depth or chloride level would you like us to excavate and 
install liner? Please give some feedback or thought. Thanks

Shelby G. Pennington
ExxonMobil Fullerton/Seminole & New Mexico 
Sr. Operations Compliance Technician 
Office: 432-596-4211 ext. 14 
Cell: 432-266-1454 
Fax:432-596-0010
E-Mail: shelbv.q.penninqton@exxonmobil.com
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